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Killara High School 
Summer holidays construction works December 2019 

Artist impression of the Killara High School upgrade 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW. 

Killara High School 

An upgrade is underway at Killara High School. The 
project will deliver 17 new permanent teaching and 
specialist teaching spaces and upgrades to some of 
the school's existing core facilities. 

Progress summary 

The new multi-storey building structure is complete. 
Roof installation is due to commence along with 
internal electrical and plumbing services installations. 

Summer school holiday works  

Works will continue over the summer holidays and 
will be primarily focused on internal fit-out, with 
hydraulic, electrical and mechanical works 
continuing.  

 

 

 

External facade works will also take place, focusing on 
the installation of facade cladding. Scaffolding along 
the building is scheduled to be removed in late 
January 2020.  

We are here to make sure that work is completed 
safely and efficiently and ensure that disruptions to 
the community are minimised. 

We thank you for your patience during these works 
and are thrilled to deliver this project for the school 
community.  

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
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Frequently asked questions 

What works will be completed over the holidays? 

Major works during the holiday period will be primarily 
focused on internal fit-out with hydraulic, electrical and 
mechanical works being undertaken.  

External façade works will also take place focusing on the 
installation of façade cladding. 

Scaffolding along the building is scheduled to be 
removed in late January 2020. 

What are the construction working hours? 

All works will be completed within the approved 
Development Application hour of Monday to Saturday 
between 7:00am and 5:00pm.  

No works will take place on public holidays or Sundays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Will construction take place over Christmas and 
New Year? 

Works will continue throughout the period, however no 
work will take place on public holidays or Sundays. 

What safety measures will be in place? 

A site manager and safety coordinator will be on-site at 
all times during these works. 

What steps will be taken to control noise and 
dust impacts? 

Hoarding and shade cloth has been erected around the 
perimeter of the site. Noise and dust controls are in place 
to minimise the impacts on the local community.  

How will traffic be managed? 

Traffic management will be in place where required for 
the safety of students, staff, the local community and 
workers. Traffic controllers will be used where required to 
manage entry and exit of vehicles to and from the 
construction site. Vehicles will give way to pedestrians at 
all times. 
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